
August 14, 2012 

Notice Board of Canvass 

 

NOTICE 

TOWN OF MILTON 

 

The Town of Milton Board of Canvassers will hold a meeting at 8:15 p.m. on Tuesday, August 14, 2012 in 

the Milton Town Hall, 23 First Street, Milton, WI 53563. The meeting is to conduct canvass of the offices 

from the Partisan Primary Election.  

 

If the Town has any pending absentee or provisional ballots to be returned by Friday, August 17, 2012 at 

4:00 p.m.; the Town of Milton Board of Canvassers will reconvene on Monday, August 20, 2012 at 8:30 

a.m. to conduct canvass. 

 

This meeting is open to the public to observe the canvass process. 

 

Sandra J Kunkel, Town Clerk 

 

Posted: August 7, 2012 


